



October 2, 2023 PUBLIC COPY

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Ave Trenton, New Jersey 08625 via: Levitan ShareFile Portal

RE: Update regarding Attentive Energy LLC and its Application in response to BPU's Third Solicitation to secure Offshore Wind Renewable Energy Certificates

Dear Board Staff and Levitan & Associates,

Attentive Energy LLC ("Attentive Energy") is writing to inform the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities ("BPU") on

.1 In addition, Attentive

Energy is seeking guidance from BPU on its upcoming plans

all as set forth

in its Application.

Sections 1 (Applicant Information) and 5 (Project Financing Plan) of the Attentive Energy Application submitted in response to the BPU Third Solicitation

For the avoidance of doubt, this transaction does not and will not change any of the project options submitted by Attentive Energy to BPU in response to the subject solicitation.

Portions of this document contain confidential, proprietary, and/or commercially-sensitive information that constitute trade secrets or are submitted to the NJBPU by Attentive Energy as a commercial enterprise or derived from information obtained from such commercial enterprise and that if disclosed would cause substantial injury to the competitive position of such enterprise. Attentive Energy has submitted a Confidential Copy of this document that should be treated as a non-public record that is exempt from disclosure to the extent permitted under applicable laws and/or as expressly set forth in the Solicitation Guidance Document ("SGD"). Attentive Energy has also submitted a redacted version of this document that should only be released to the public to the extent permitted under applicable laws and/or as expressly set forth in the SGD. Attentive Energy's General Counsel Murray Greene attests to the truth and accuracy of the confidential nature of the information marked as confidential in these documents. All notices or other communications regarding the confidential nature of this document should be directed to Murray Greene at murray.greene@totalenergies.com

We are also thrilled to provide notice that Attentive Energy will soon begin the process of

The sponsorship/ownership structure of Attentive Energy
is shown in Table 1 below.

Details on how all of the above is scheduled to be accomplished are forthcoming, but in the meantime Attentive Energy is seeking BPU's guidance on any approvals required or concerns BPU may have regarding the process.

Attentive Energy will gladly respond promptly with all requested information to any questions BPU may have on these developments and any additional steps BPU may require to implement the above. We would also welcome the opportunity to brief you personally on these developments. Thank you in advance and we appreciate the opportunity for us to connect and provide more details as you see fit.

Sincerely,



Damian Bednarz Managing Director Attentive Energy